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On 9th July, 2024 the Department of Historical Studies at Queen Mary’s College, 

Chennai, conducted the Day 5 induction program for its first-year students. Dr. 

Ramalakshmi and Dr. Thenmozhi facilitated the event, guiding the students on a tour 

of the College Digital Library. 

The session featured an informative speech by the College Librarian, Dr. Jayashree, 

who explained how to effectively utilize the library’s extensive infrastructural 

facilities. She provided detailed guidance on accessing digital resources, borrowing 

procedures, and utilizing study spaces, motivating the students to make the most of 

these resources throughout their college years. 

Special attention was given to visually challenged students, who were introduced to 

the various supportive facilities available in the library, ensuring they can fully 

benefit from the resources. Dr. Jayashree also highlighted the advantages of joining 

the Reading Club, encouraging students to engage in this enriching activity. The 

Head of the Department of Historical Studies, Dr. Raziya Parvin thanked the 

Librarian profusely for making it happen.  

Overall, the session was highly beneficial, leaving students well-informed and 

enthusiastic about using the library's resources to enhance their academic journey at 

Queen Mary’s College.  

 


